
                 Newsletter March 2018 
 
Welcome 
 
As you are probably all aware is a nasty sickness bug going around preschool and the local 
area at the present time.  We ask for your continued support in controlling the spread of 
this. Children should only return to preschool 48 hours after their last bought of sickness or 
diarrhoea.  Any child showing signs of feeling unwell or we feel has returned to preschool 
too soon after being affected WILL be sent home to try to avoid the bug being spread any 
further. We thank you for your cooperation.  
 
The Big Question 
Please continue to answer our monthly question by placing your child’s name chip in the 
yes or no jar. So far we have asked; if you know who your child’s keyperson is? If you have 
had any problems accessing Tapestry? If your child is happy at Preschool? If your child feels 
safe at this preschool. We love to hear all of your feedback good and not as good as it helps 
us to grow as a preschool. 
 
WIFI Problems 
There is a continuing issue with the WIFI at the church which is presently affecting our 
ability to up load observations to your child’s learning journey. Please be assured your 
child’s keyperson is still monitoring your child's progress. We hope to have this problem 
rectified asap.  
  
Policies 
The following policies have been updated and are available to read on our 
website/hardcopy in setting; 
Complaints 
Code of Conduct for Physical Contact 
 
The following policies are currently under review; 
Safeguarding and Collection and Non-collection of children. Please let us know if you have 
any comments on these. 
 
Dates for your diary 
Easter Holiday – Friday 30th March – Friday 13th April 
Committee Meeting – Tuesday 17th April – 8pm 
Hallett – Tuesday 1st May  - 9.30 – 10.30am 
INSET DAY – Preschool Closed – Thursday 3rd May  
May Half Term – Monday 28th May – Friday 1st June 
Last Preschool Session of academic year – Friday 20th July 
School Leavers Party Day – Monday 23rd July  
 


